

Headteacher Miss Beki Vargassoff

Keighley BD22 7HX

Oakworth Primary School Station Road, Oakworth

T: 01535 642309 F: 01535 642199

8th October 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

We feel it is very important for you to have the opportunity to discuss with your child's class teacher how they have settled back into life at Oakworth, so Parents' Evening this term will be going ahead, but in a different format.

This format will be via telephone calls. You will shortly receive a notification from your child's class teacher giving you a date and time slot of when they will be calling you. This phone call may either come from the school number or an unknown number, so please be aware of this. These calls will be 5 minutes long. If you have any additional concerns that need further discussion, you are welcome to make a further appointment at a later date.

If the slot you have been given is not convenient, please email us via your year group email address, suggesting a preferred time and date slot and we will do our best to accommodate.

As there are a large number of calls to be made, and teachers are in class during the day, these calls will occur over a period of a few days.

We thank you as always for your patience and understanding as we carve out a new 'normal'.

Best wishes,

Miss Beki Vargassoff Headteacher

